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Important Dates:  

Wed. 7/4 Independence Day BKCCC CLOSED 

Tues. 7/10 In-House field trip Bwana Iguana 

          10:00 (all groups) cost $10.00 

Wed. 7/25 In-House field trip Storyteller Mark 

          Binder 10:00 (all groups) cost $10 

In-House Field Trips– If your child does not 

attend on those days and would like to come 

for the shows, please send payment(s) and you 

may accompany them for the show(s). 

Summer Reminders  

 Please note that Breezy Knoll will be closed Wednesday, July 4th to celebrate the 

holiday.  Also, we will be closed on Monday, August 13th and Friday, August 31st. 

 We ask that you bring in for your child a bathing suit, towel, and a change of clothes, 

suitable for the weather.  You may send them in to Breezy with their swim clothes on 

if you would like. 

 We suggest that, during outdoor water play, your child wears water shoes. They offer 

protection from slipping with wet feet and walking on wood chips.   

 Please remember to apply sunscreen and/or insect repellent to your child be-

fore arriving at Breezy Knoll.  We only apply in the afternoon.  

 Please be sure that your child’s spare set of clothes is suitable for the weather (Pre-K 

especially). Please include underwear and socks.  

 Most importantly, PLEASE LABEL EVERYTHING WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME!  

 Lost & Found is located under the fish tank in our front hallway. 

 If your child will be absent on their scheduled day, please call to let us know they will 

not be attending. 

 Please return summer attendance forms to Julia or April (if you have not done so al-

ready). This will help us with scheduling. 

 Any updated immunizations for your child-please provide us with a current copy. 

 Provide your child with a water bottle daily. We have Breezy Knoll water bottles if you 

have not received one yet. Let us know! 

 Please bring home and wash your child’s quiet time belongings every week. 

 Be sure to sign your child in and out with a full signature and time. 

 Tuition is due the Friday before each week.  

All of our staff would like to wish your 

families a happy and safe forth of July!  

Happy Summer!  

New Toddler Families: 

If you haven’t already done so please 

provide a family picture. You may 

email us a copy if that is more conven-

ient for you.  Thank you! 

Pre-K Spare Clothes 

Please exchange your child’s change of 

clothes for summer attire. The pre-k 

change of clothes bins are labeled with 

their names and located in their pri-

vate bathroom. Thank you! 


